
NEWSLETTER 
PBHS  Key Club’s Spooky Scary 
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TRICK OR TREAT! 

...For UNICEF. That’s right trickster 

tornadoes, your Trick or Treat for 

UNICEF boxes are to be shipped by 

December 1st. Please make sure you 

write your name and the amount of 

money on the box somewhere visi-

ble. The money will be donated to 

combat MNT (maternal and neonatal 

tetanus), a disease that can stop 

newborns from feeding. Do your 

best! 

UN-BOO-LIEVABLE! 
Happy Halloween Key Clubbers! 

What a great way to start the 

Halloween season! We’ve had 

a skele-TON of freshman at-

tending events. All we can 

hope is that this kind of hard 

work stays persistent 

throughout the school year, 

so please don’t stop attend-

ing so many events! 

Thank you all so much for the amount of hard work and devotion 

you’ve poured into the club this early on, and please continue to do 

so for as long as you can. This newsletter will discuss upcoming 

events and what to expect from our club. You will also learn about 

DCMs. Though this one is a bit earlier than usual, thank you for read-

ing this special issue of the PBHS Key Club’s newsletter. It may be too 

spooky for you…. 
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Next meeting: November 13th  

Written by Melanie Urena 

If you bring a jar of peanut butter and 

a jar of jelly to Ms. Gould (315) by 

November 9th, you can get an hour 

for every pair you bring! The club 

with the most jars gets a pizza party. 

fgfg Bring non-perishable foods! fgfg 



 

 

Steps for SOS &  

Miles for Smiles 

Two charity walks occurring 

on November 4th with 6am 

registration and 7am start. 

Steps for SOS is at 

Tradewinds Park Coconut 

Creek and Miles for Smiles is 

at Broward Children’s Center.  
Granny’s Attic & 

Breakfast With Santa 

Two events taking place at 

the civic center. Granny’s At-

tic will be November 18th 

and Breakfast With Santa will 

be December 9th. Times will 

be posted on Remind before 

the event and discussed at the 

next meeting. 
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DCMs are Divisional Council Meetings, which are organized 

by the lieutenant governor of our division, Bailey Campbell. 

Bailey just so happens to be a member of our club, too! A di-

vision is a group of schools in a similar area, so our division 

(23B) has schools like our neighbors, Blanch Ely and Deer-

field Beach High School.  It’s important for you to go to 

DCMs to have a bet-

ter understanding of 

what other clubs are 

doing so you can 

contribute. Alt-

hough mostly offic-

ers attend, it’s good 

for normal members 

to go too and help represent their clubs. DCMs are the third 

Saturday of each month, and Bailey will usually send out a 

link for you to let her know you are attending. The link will 

be posted to Remind, so please be on the lookout! 
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“Friends hurt you, friends cancel 

plans, pancakes don’t!” 

-Salem, Sabrina the Teenage Witch 
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Cat got your tongue? 

If  you have any questions about events or the club in gen-

eral, feel free to contact an officer via Remind101. Our 

phone numbers were handed out during a previous meet-

ing, but if  you still need them, just ask. Also don’t forget to 

get those Trick or Treat for UNICEF boxes filled as much 

as you can! You can turn them in at the next meeting.  

Social Media 

Be sure to follow our 

club’s social media to 

stay updated, and 

feel free to tag us! 

Remind101: 

@pbhsnews 

Instagram: 

@pompanobeachkeyclub 

Twitter: 

@pbhs_key_club 

Have any photos you’ve taken at 

events? Send them to  

melanieurena0725@gmail.com 

And you will be credited in the 

newsletter and the photo will be 

posted to the club’s Instagram.  

 

Have a great Halloween, collect 

that UNICEF money, and thank 

you for reading! 



Highlights of October 


